ﬂ byipubllc radio KLOBM HU9-db~-uYo Yl ==0obPh trom oo 01 QY2700 ~o% O r%s Fa3Jge

Subject: Gibraltar Peak
Date: Mon, 4 Aug 2003 11:04:22 -0600
From: "Bullard, Ransom" <RanBullard@Clearchannel.com=>
To: Frank Lanzone <frank@kcbx.org,>

Frank,

We have learned that KSBX of Santa Barbara, California proposes to install
a 6 meter (total height above ground) tower at a distance of 0.56 kilometers
from our KTMS (AM) antenna towers. Considering that the proposed tower
1s quite small and that there are other taller vertical obstructions in close
proximity, we do not feel the need to require that KSBX carry out skeleton
proofs before and after the KSBX tower is installed. Therefore, we have no
objection, at this time, to the KSBX proposal.

Signed

Ran Bullard

Director of Engineering

Clear Channel Santa Barbara (KTMS AM)
414 E. Cota St.

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Office: (305) 879-8309

Cell:  (805) 331-6606

Fax: (805) 879-8389

¢-mail: ranbullard@clearchannel.com
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Kenneth A Schreiner



